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COMMISSIONER KING STATEMENT ON  

GEORGIA MENTAL HEALTH PARITY ACT 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King today released the following statement on 

Governor Brian Kemp’s signing of House Bill 1013, the Georgia Mental Health Parity Act: 

 

“I was honored to join Governor Kemp, Lieutenant Governor Duncan, and Speaker Ralston today for the 

signing of House Bill 1013 to expand mental health coverage to Georgians who need it the most. As a soldier 

and former police chief, I know the importance of proper mental health treatment for our veterans and first 

responders.  

 

“I commend our legislative leaders in both chambers for working together to address various concerns and 

potential unintended consequences in earlier versions of this bill to ensure a final product that provides much 

needed coverage without undermining our values or forcing insurers to cover controversial treatments.” 

 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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